
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 July 26, 2021 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval for Board Trustee to Participate in 
 2021 MASB Summer Institute Virtual Conference 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
Board Trustees participation in the August 6-8, 2021 virtual MASB Summer Institute and/or 
virtual classes, for a total of $1,170 as follows: 

Madeline Acosta $450 
Tammy Bonifield $180 
Dan Centers  $270 
Mark Johnson $270 

 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Board members are encouraged to attend educational, leadership, and developmental 
workshops, conferences, and seminars which will assist them in the performance of their 
duties.  Per Board Policy BBBC, expenditures require Board approval. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
All within prescribed budget allocations. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
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